
From: Dawn Trygstad <dawntrygstad@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/4/2019 12:22 AM

Subject: GMO in Mendo County

Hello,

I understand that there will be a discussion and possibly a vote about GMO in Mendocino County at the meeting on Tuesday, Feb 5.

As a voter in Philo, I wish to register my support for continued ban of ALL GMO products in Mendicino County. I think the ban should apply
EVERYWHERE, including but not limited to:
* Cannabis cultivation
* Cannabis product manufacture
* Cannabis product sales
* Wine cultivation, manufacture, sales
* Nursery sales - NOTE: I have noticed that Costco regularly sells trees, bulbs, seeds and plat plants that ARE GMO in violation
of local law
* Grocery stores & Pharmacy stores
* Other stores to numerous to mention

Thank you,

Dawn 
510-843-0465

"Things have a way of working out, as long as we do our part."
Dream Vision 1977
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